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Date: 02/28/2023 
 
Letter of Appreciation to Aquabulan Initiative, 
 
On behalf of the Embrace Relief, I am writing to express our sincere gratitude for your 
great effort in help collecting of $5470.00 to help the victims of the recent earthquake in 
Turkey and Syria. 
 
We are moved by your efforts even in a such a young age. Your donation will make a real 
difference in the lives of those who have been affected by this disaster. It will help to 
provide them with food, water, shelter, and medical care. 
 
We are truly grateful for your support. Your donation is a testament to your commitment 
to helping others in need. We are working closely with local partners to provide aid to 
those who need it most. 
 
Thank you again for your support. We are grateful to be working with such a caring and 
generous partner. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Osman Dulgeroglu, CEO 


